

April 19, 2023

Rockley Family Foundation, Inc. PO Box 17930 Golden, CO 80402

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your gifts totaling \$4,500.00 to the ministry of Christian education at Faulkner University. Your financial support is vital as we work to transform the lives of our students into the image of Jesus and prepare them for successful careers in the marketplace.

Please know how grateful we are to count you as an important member of the Faulkner family. No goods or services were provided by the University for this gift.

Sincerely,

Wayne Baker Vice Chancellor

University Advancement